
 
 

LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION (LOA) 
Local Service Number Porting & Responsible Organization (RespOrg) Toll Free Number Porting 

 
To transition your current telephone numbers to SpectrumVoIP, we must work with your current service 
provider to ensure that your service is uninterrupted, and that the numbers you designate below are properly 
transferred. This document authorizes SpectrumVoIP to request and receive from your existing provider 

1) data and billing information (including Customer Proprietary Network Information); 
 
2) a copy of your Customer Service Records (CSR) for the telephone numbers listed below including, 
but not limited to, any associated line features. 

In signing below, you are selecting SpectrumVoIP as the preferred provider for the following service(s)   
for the telephone number(s) listed below 

 
  X  Local Exchange Service (Local Service Only) 
  X  Intra-LATA Service (Long Access Transport Area) (Long Distance Calls) 
  X  International Service (Calling Outside the United States) 
  X  Inter-LATA Service (Local Access Transport Area) (Calling outside your local long distance area) 

 
This letter authorizes transfer of your service and the telephone numbers listed below to SpectrumVoIP, 
and the RespOrg Bandwidth.com (JYT01). Please ensure the following information is completed 
accurately, as listed with your current service provider. This will help prevent possible delays. 

 
  Current Carrier / RespOrg:   
  New RespOrg ID: Bandwidth.com/ JYT01  

 

 

Please complete the following information, per what is listed with your current carrier: 
 
 Company Name:   
 Service Address (not a PO Box):   
    
 Authorized User/Signer:   
 BTN (Billing Telephone Number:   
 Account Number:   
 PIN Number (if required or for wireless TN):   

 

 

Telephone Number Telephone Number Telephone Number Telephone Number 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 Printed Name (Please Print Clearly):   

 

 Authorized User Signature:   

 
 Title:   
 
 Date:    
 

Important:  Please do not place any new service orders with your current provider on these accounts, as this 
will delay porting your numbers.  A bill copy which is less than 30 days old is required to complete the transfer 
of number(s).  Please include a summary copy showing company name and the numbers owned. 


